
MONTVILLE TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT NO. 3 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
December 19, 2012 

 
The Board of Fire Commissioners, Fire District No. 3, held a Public Hearing for the 2013 
Budget on Wednesday, December 19, 2012, 47 Bloomfield Avenue, Pine Brook, New 
Jersey 07058 at 6:00 PM. 
 
Present: Ronald R. Cain Jr., Timothy Wright, Edward Rosenbergen and Donald Hainzl.  
 
Absent: Anthony Speciale 
 
Vice Chairman Cain called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM. 
 
Statement of Open Public Meeting Act compliance read by Vice Chairman Cain. 
 
Vice Chairman Cain led the flag salute. 
 
Vice Chairman Cain said the purpose of this meeting is to hold a Public Hearing for any 
person with interest in the 2013 budget. Motion by D. Hainzl to open the meeting to the 
public seconded by E. Rosenbergen. 
 
Motion by E. Rosenbergen to close the public hearing seconded by D. Hainzl. 
 
Motion by D. Hainzl to adjourn meeting seconded by T. Wright. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:15 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Kathleen Cain 
Recording Secretary 
 
 
 


